Deped Regional Advisory Noq 0 0 1 1! 8 s. 2021
September 1, 2021
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

ASSOCIATION OF CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS INTERNATIONAL (ACSI) PHILIPPINES
CONVERGE 2021

The Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI) Philippines will have its
Converge 2021 event on September 4, 2021, at 9:30 am, via Zoom.

Converge 2021 aims to gather school leaders to promote unity and sense of affiliation,
to get to know new leaders or those new in school leadership positions, and to share their

member schools their strategic initiatives and directions for School Year 2021-2022.

Relative to this, ACSI Philippines is inviting school leaders of private schools to join the
said activity.

More information may be inquired from:

Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI) Philippines
Cellphone No. 09205478714

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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August 27, 2021

Ma. Gemma M. Ledesma
Regional Director

Region VIII

Department of Education

Greetings!

The Assaociation of Christian Schools International (ACSI) Philippines will have its CONVERGE 2021
event, an annual fellowship among its member schools as well as its invited non-member schools on
September 4, 2021, at 9:30 AM via Zoom.

Converge 2021 aims to gather school leaders to promote unity and sense of affiliation, to get to
know new leaders or those new in school leadership positions, and to share to our member schools
our strategic initiatives and directions for School Year 2021-2022.

Gracing this special event is ACSI Director of Strategic Development for Asia, Mr. Tom Hardeman. He
will be speaking on a topic which is close to the hearts of school leaders. In addition, Department of
Education Chair of Curriculum Development, Director Jocelyn Andaya, will also be sharing with us
some updates and initiatives that are significant to the private schools.

In view of this, we would like to seek the endorsement from your good office regarding this event
and we hope that this letter of invitation will be shared to all private schools in your region. Attached
is our poster with the details.

We look forward to your support and positive response to this request as we help educational
leaders unite, show resilience, and prepare for a stronger and more productive school year. Should
you have more questions about this event, we may be reached at 09205478714.

Blessings!

Very truly yours,

Selaphares Tajale, PhD
Country Director
ACSI Philippines

Guerrero Cpd., 123 Pioneer Street Highway Hills, Mandaluyong Office & Mobile; +63 9688541288 website. Attps./ S www.acspphilippines.org’
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